Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: John O'Day <john.oday1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 7:49 AM

To: comments@utc.wa.gov

Cc: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE's proposed natural gas rate increase
[EXTERNAL]

docket UG-240005 natural gas

To UTC

Utilities & Transportation Commission

Docket UG-240005 (natural gas service)

To the UTC commission

From John ODay, a homeowner in east Renton highlands at

20504 se 152" st Renton WA 98059

and a user of PSE's natural gas

I'm writing to express my opposition to PSE's proposed natural gas rate increase.

I'm a retired home owner on a fixed income, and I'm opposed to the outrageous rate increase.

This rate increase comes at a time when everything is costing more and | oppose the rate increase.

Please really consider the impact of this rate increase on homeowners like me.

| urge you to reject PSE's rate increase.




Thank you.
John ODay

john.odayl@gmail.com




